
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

July 31, 2020 
 
 

Honorable Ken Paxton 
Attorney General of Texas 
ATTN: Open Records Division 
P.O. Box 12548 
Austin, Texas 78711-2548  
 

Re: Request for Open Records Ruling 
UNT Public Information Request No. 7886 

 
Dear General Paxton: 
 
 On July 17, 2020, the University of North Texas (“University”) received a request 
for communications in possession of the North Texas Daily, the university student 
newpaper, concerning the Young Conservatives of Texas student organization.  See 
Enclosure 1. The university requests an open records ruling concerning whether certain 
information responsive to the request is subject to public disclosure under the Texas 
Public Information Act.   
 

The university submits that certain information responsive to this request is 
excepted from public disclosure under Texas Government Code (the “Code”) section 
552.101. A complete brief explaining why this exception applies and representative 
samples of information the university believes is excepted from disclosure will be 
provided in accordance with section 552.301 of the Code.   
  

Please contact me at (940) 565-2717 or renaldo.stowers@untsystem.edu if you 
have any questions concerning this correspondence. 
 

Respectfully, 
 
 
 

 
Renaldo Stowers 
Senior Associate General Counsel 

 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Requestor  


